
TOWN HALL PHONE POLICE RECORDS FOLLOW US 
ON FACEBOOK

TOWN HALL PHONE POLICE RECORDS FOLLOW US 
ON FACEBOOK

TOWN HALL PHONE POLICE RECORDS FOLLOW US 
ON FACEBOOK

TOWN HALL PHONE POLICE RECORDS FOLLOW US 
ON FACEBOOK

Ever wonder what drives someone to make a difference? Deb is a
dedicated volunteer who has spent over 7 years leading the Tourism
Board, promoting Westcliffe's beauty, and keeping over 50 tons of glass
out of our landfill with innovative recycling efforts like Big Blue.

From creating trailhead maps to beautifying recycling trailers, every
project shows her passion for community and action.

2nd - Groundhog Day

14th - Valentine's Day

17th - Presidents Day - Town Hall CLOSED

Be Part Of Our Vision

719-783-9054 EXT. 210   Paul@townofwestcliffe.com. 

Check Your February Calendar

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

MARK DEMBOSKY
Mark@townofwestcliffe.com

MAYOR PAUL WENKE 
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Attend a Board of Trustees meeting at Town
Hall on February 18th at 5:30 pm. 

Request for Action by filling out the form online on our website.  

ART NORDYKE
Art@townofwestcliffe.com

RANDY WILHELM
Randy@townofwestcliffe.com

BOB FULTON
Bob@townofwestcliffe.com

CHUCK JAGOW
Chuck@townofwestcliffe.com

18th - Board of Trustee Meeting

21st - DMV2GO @ Library

Meet DebMeet Deb

Upcoming initiatives include:
Capturing the unique essence of the Wet Mountain Valley
Developing argo-tourism opportunities.
Promoting our high-altitude SilverWest Airport as a destination.

Deb says, "Pick something you're passionate about and jump in! The community thrives on
volunteers."

Let's celebrate the positive force that drives Westcliffe forward.



TOWN FACEBOOK
 @TownofWestcliffeColorado

FEBRUARY 2025

Save yourself a trip to Canon City! The DMV2GO mobile service will be here to assist you with:
Driver's license renewals
ID card updates

Visit West Custer County Library on Friday, February 21st from 10:00 AM - 2:30 PM to get
your DMV needs taken care of.
This service is available every 3rd Friday of the month. Let DMV2GO take the hassle out of
your day. 

FEBRUARY 4TH - THANK A MAIL CARRIER DAY
Today, we express our heartfelt gratitude to the dedicated mail
carriers who ensure our letters, packages, and essentials reach us no
matter the weather. Rain, snow, or shine, they keep our community
connected.
Take a moment to say "thank you" to your mail carrier today. A kind
word, a smile, or a simple note of appreciation can brighten their day!

under the same stars.local unity

WWW.TOWNOFWESTCLIFFE.COLORADO.GOV

719-783-2282
Monday - Friday

8am - 5pm
719-783-2270
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Snow is on the way. Let's work together to keep Westcliffe accessible!
As winter weather continues, here's a friendly reminder about snow cleanup responsibilities:

Sidewalks: Please clear the sidewalks adjacent to your home or business after the storm.
Snow Piles: If you're helping plow, thank you! Please ensure snow is piled responsibly to 

       avoid blocking access.

Need help or have questions? Contact us at  719-783-2282. Thank you for helping keep 
Westcliffe safe and accessible for everyone!

SNOW REMOVAL REMINDER
Let’s Keep Westcliffe Moving

CONVENIENCE WITH CARE


